
 

Steve Saladine                                                                                                                          18/10/2022 

General Manager 

Generator Property Management Pty Ltd (GPM) 

301 Scenic Drive  

DOYALSON  NSW  2262 

 

Dear Steve, 

LANDOWNER NOTIFICATION – WARATAH SUPER BATTERY – CRITICAL STATE 
SIGNIFICANT INFRASTRUCTURE APPLICATION (SSI-48492458) 

As you are aware, the Energy Corporation of NSW (EnergyCo) has prepared an application for the 
Waratah Super Battery project within the former Munmorah Power Station at 301 Scenic Drive, 
Colongra.  The project is proposed to be developed on part of Lot 10 in DP 1201414, with some 
ancillary infrastructure (including a transmission line between the Waratah Super Battery site and 
the Munmorah Substation) to be developed on other lots within the former power station site. 

The Waratah Super Battery has been declared Critical State Significant Infrastructure (CSSI) under 
the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979 (EP&A Act), and the Minister for Planning is 
the approval authority for the proposal. 

In accordance with clause 181(6) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2021 
(EP&A Regulation), EnergyCo hereby provides GPM (as landowner) written notice of the 
application for the Waratah Super Battery project. 

Full details of the Waratah Super Battery project, including the Scoping Report and Environmental 
Impact Statement, are or will available for viewing on the Department of Planning Environment's 
(DPE's) website via the following link – Waratah Super Battery Energy Storage System | Planning 
Portal - Department of Planning and Environment (nsw.gov.au). 

If you have any enquiries in relation to this matter, please contact EnergyCo’s planning and 
environment advisor Phil Jones on 0400 392 861. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mike Young 

Executive Director, Planning and Communities 


